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I'm am writing to you to inform you of my disgust at Labors proposal to change the electoral
boundaries and amalgamate the Moore and North West Central into the seat of Mid West and
creating another metro electorate of Oakford. Metro areas
of WA are already very well
represented in Parliament. This is an assault on rural areas and their fair representation in
Parliament. 
 
Regards
Daniel Laws

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




